February 20, 2020

The Cumberland County Board of Elections met at the Board of Elections Office for a 1:00PM Absentee

Meeting.
Present: Floyd Johnson, Chairman Linda Devore, Secretary
Irene Grimes, Member Bobby Swilley, Member
Terri Robertson, Director
Staff: Angie Amaro and Vicki Hilburn

Chairman Floyd Johnson called the meeting to Order at 1:00PM and presented the Agenda.

ACTION: Member Grimes moved to approve the agenda as presented.
Seconded and approved unanimously.

Vicki Hilburn reported 2069 additional one-stop votes as of 5:00PM yesterday. A total of 23 absentee ballots
were presented for Board consideration—15 civilian ballots, 4 military ballots, and 4 overseas ballots. Two of
the overseas ballots were received by email and will need to be duplicated, if approved. None of the ballots
have any irregularities.

ACTION: Secretary Devore moved to approve the 23 absentee ballots presented without
irregularities.
Seconded and passed unanimously.

Next Meeting: Absentee Meeting, February 25, 2020 at 1:00PM.

ADJOURNMENT: There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 1:10PM.
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